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Dear Friends 
 
Welcome to the website of the Sisters of Our Lady of the Missions, an international 
missionary Congregation whose priority is the empowerment of women and children in the 
developing world. 
 
You will see from the projects featured here that the sisters dedicate themselves to share the 
good news of God’s presence particularly among those marginalized in Society. They are 
involved in all aspects of humanitarian and development work in 20 countries. Education is 
the key which opens the door of opportunity to a better and brighter future. Care of 
abandoned children; Health care, including HIV Aids, Pre-natal and post-natal care, as well 
as working with women and children who are victims of human trafficking are major 
priorities. 
 
I have visited most of these projects in the developing world and I always come away most 
inspired by the dedication and commitment of the sisters to empowering and improving the 
lives of so many people by giving them education,  skills development  and opportunities for 
eventual self sustainability. 
  
If you would like to join us in this great humanitarian work you can do so as a Partner in 
Mission by donating on a regular basis, a one off donation or by making a bequest in your 
will.  100% of all donations go directly to the project.  In some countries we are able to offer 
Tax deductability receipts.  See Partnership in Mission Form. 
 
If you wish to be included on our mailing list you will receive four Newsletters per year 
keeping you updated with the various projects. 
 
I take this opportunity of thanking you for your ongoing generosity. 
 
Wishing you and your family every blessing 
 
Sincerely 
 

 
 
Sister Catherine Brabender RNDM 
Director RNDM International Mission Development office 
 



 
 


